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2021 Legislative Session Recap/
Action Steps

• HB 563 – Open Public School Enrollment
• Implementation for 2022-2023 School Year
• KDE Report on Local Funds

• HB 178 – KBE Reorganization
• Teacher/Student Selection Process

• SB 128 – Supplemental School Year Program
• 128 Districts Opting In
• No Waivers of Administrative Regulation Sought



2021 Legislative Session Recap/
Action Steps (cont.)

• HB 163 – Emeritus/Exception Teaching Certificates
• EPSB-Promulgated Administrative Regulations

• SB 270 – Educator Preparation Programs at HBCUs



Looking Ahead to 2022

• Commissioner’s Listening Tour/Kentucky Coalition for Advancing 
Education

• Early Childhood Education
• Kindergarten Funding

• Early Literacy

• Career and Technical Education

• School Facilities Process

• Teacher Recruitment – Substitutes



Looking Ahead to 2022 (cont.)

• Student Equity and Opportunity

• Biennial Budget



Board Member Advocacy

• Always a KBE member

• Speaking for yourself

• Keep KDE in the loop!



Questions?

Chuck Truesdell

Director of Government Relations

chuck.truesdell@education.ky.gov
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